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Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Mary Newsham

Address 22 Croft Avenue,Kidlington,OX5 2HU

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to the proposed new stadium on the grounds of overdevelopment. 
 
With the already approved new housing developments on the fields and golf course in that 
area, loosing more green belt to a stadium and other commercial buildings I feel is just too 
much in such a compact area. 
 
Also, I thought that the 'Councils' overall plan was to reduce cars on the roads?  This plan 
will only make the traffic situation very much worse particularly on match days! 
 
As for closing Oxford Road on match days, that is the most selfish and ridiculous idea of 
them all. Just think of the disruption to buses and emergency vehicles, (not to mention the 
general public trying to get into Oxford) trying to get through the undoubted jams that will 
be caused on Frieze Way, at Pear Tree roundabout, the A44 Sunderland Avenue and 
onwards? 
 
If Oxford United have 150 million to spend on a new stadium, why don't they use that 
funding to buy their existing ground and upgrade that instead?  They already have the great 
travel arrangements in place for that site? 
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